
 

Friday 5th July 2019 

Dates for your calendar for this term 

Attendance Award 
Our Attendance Award this week  goes to Year 6 with 98.7%. 
Not bad! Just pipping Year 4 who had 98.4%. Some classes were 
low last week—we’re sure we can do better next week! 

Well done to our ‘Stars of the Week’ for their 
hard work and effort in class.  

Message from the head 
A big thanks to those of you who came along to the summer fair last weekend—especially Alison Kenter and Jo Tang whose last fair with the PA 
this was. So much work goes into it by so many parents and families—it was a great day! Work started this week on the top pitch development. 
The children have been great managing with just the infant playground  and grassed area and it’s been lovely seeing some of the older children 
playing with the younger ones while they are in the same playground. Everything being well the work should be done by September. It’s been a 
hot week—please remember sun cream, hats and water bottles.  
I hope you are able  to come along and cheer on the children at next 
week’s Sports Day (Wednesday 10th—am) on the Heath. It should be a 
great day. Have a lovely weekend and see you all next week. 

8th July Year 6 to October Gallery 

9th July Year 4 to CLC 

10th July Sports Day 

12th July Year 5 performing brass at Heath Bandstand 

17th July Year 6 Gower Art exhibition—open to all in the hall after 
school 

17th July Parents Evening 3-6.30pm 

19th July Year 6 Leavers’ Assembly 

22nd July Year 6 Leavers’ BBQ 6-8pm 

23rd July Last day of term—school closes at 2pm 

Class Teas and Assemblies for this term... 

Road safety scheme consultation 
This week we received a copy of a consultation from the council. It 
concerned proposed changes to the roads and junctions around 
school—specifically the Cressy Road, Lawn Road and Parkhill Road 
junctions with Fleet Road as well as the Fleet Road/Southampton 
Road/Agincourt Road Junction. These changes are aimed at reduc-
ing congestion and improving streets for walking and cycling. One of 
the proposals in the consultation is to change the single yellow line 
outside of school to double yellow to stop people parking here and 
causing congestion to build up. We have submitted a response from 
school to the proposals. If you would like to respond or learn more 
about the proposals go to:https://consultations.wearecamden.org/
supporting-communities/gospel-oak-fleet-road-proposals 

‘Easy Fundraising’ for Fleet 
Primary School 
Do you often shop online? If you do, 
please have a look at the ‘easyfundraising’ 
website. Purchases you make could help to raisae money for the 
school at no extra cost to you! It’s simple, and doesn’t cost you any-
thing. All you do is: 
1. Got to http://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/fleetps 
2. Sign up for free (or download the App if you shop on your mobile) 
3. Shop online as normal!  

11th July—Reception Class Tea 
12th July—Reception Class Assembly 

18th July—Nursery Class Tea 

Camden Summer Guide 
Please see link to the Camden Summer 
guide 2019:  
https://www.camden.gov.uk/camden-
summer-guide-2019. 
In the helpful guide you’ll find free and 
low costs activities for everyone over the 
summer from family fun and community 
festivals to ways to get moving more and 
arts and culture. 

Camden Free Try-a-Bike Loans 
Do you want to stay fit and get about easily on a 
bicycle-but have no bike of your own?  Parents in Camden can now 
borrow easy-to-ride pedal bikes or state-of-the-art electric bikes with 
Camden’s free Try-A-Bike scheme.  Try first, free, for four weeks, before 
deciding whether buying your own bike is right for you.  

The next Try-A-Bike start date is Sunday 4th 

August 2019. Applicants must be over 18. 
Advance registration and deposit are re-
quired- visit www.camden.gov.uk/tryabike 
or call Andreas Goldner on 020 7974 
1451.  There are further sessions 
on Sunday 8thSeptember 2019, Sunday 
6thOctober 2019, Sunday 2ndNovember 
2019. Want some practice first?  Never 
ridden a bicycle before?   
Visit their open access Community Cycling 
sessions for families, Mondays 4.30pm at 
Cumberland Market or Thursdays 4.30pm 
at St Pancras Community Association / 
Richard Cobden School.  

Punctuality Award 
This week, our Punctuality award goes to Reception with Just 
1 late! 39 lates for whole school—we need to improve! 

Cycle 
Training  
Camden are 
providing free cycling les-
sons over the summer holi-
days for all ages and abili-
ties (including adults so no 
excuses!). Go to http://
bit.ly/camdenholiday  for 
the children's course infor-
mation and to http://bit.ly/
camdenadults  for the 
adults course information.  

Parents Evening & Y6 Gower Art Exhibition 
Wednesday the 17th July is our end of year parents meetings. As well 
as the chance to meet with your child’s teacher to discuss their report 
and ask any question you might have we are putting on a very special 
exhibition. In the hall we will be showing all the incredible Y6 Art and 
writing that has followed on from their recent residential trip to the 
Gower Peninsula in Wales. This trip is a fantastic opportunity for the 
year 6 children and something they all look forward to. It forms the 
basis of lots of art and writing once they are back in school. Please 
come along and take a moment to see the work the children have 
done in response to their trip. It will be in the hall after school. Just like 
a real gallery opening there will be drinks and nibbles! This is for all 
families to visit, not just year 6. It’s an opportunity for younger chil-
dren to see the sort of work they will be doing when they are in year 6.  
We hope you will make time either before or after your parent 
meeting to come along and see it.  

Star of the Week Awards—this weeks winners... 
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Summer Fair in the sweltering 

heat at the weekend was a huge 

success. Thank you so much to all 

of you who came along.  

We want to say a big thanks to our 

many valued supporters. Especial-

ly big thanks to Dali and James for 

playing all day in the sun and also 

to Gonzalo Gil who has done the 

graphic design for signage and 

posters for many years now. Spe-

cial mention too for Shami who 

managed to keep going with the 

henna paiting for the whole fair in the baking heat!  

Also thanks to the many local businesses listed above who supported us with 

donations. The PA are still waiting on some money coming in for some of the 

winning ’Golden Ticket’ bids—Kim, Marcus, Darren, Abbie, Danielle Taylor 

and Nathalie have won! Contact the office to pay and collect your prize . 

On the day, the money taken was just over £5000—amazing! We have a lot to  

raise to get the junior playground we want but this, along with the matched 

funding we secured for the event, will help us get well on the way. 

This week Nursery, Year 4 and Year 6 spent some time 
getting to know some very interesting creatures when ZooLab 
visited! It linked in with each classes topic and it was great for 
them to be able to see and touch in real life some of the crea-
tures that they had only seen in pictures and books! 

This week Nursery said goodbye to the 
butterflies. They have watched them go 
from tiny caterpillar to big caterpillar to 
chrysalis and then butterfly before flying 
off into the garden! At first it seemed 
the butterflies didn’t want to leave but 
they eventually took flight! 

Barrett’s Butchers 

Armoury Gym - Jubilee Hall Trust 

Perform 

Lisa Hauck, Hair and Beauty 

Marcos Hair Salon 

Sniffles Dog Grooming Spa 

Nisa Local 

The Stag Pub 

Cheese and Wine Painting Club 

Dojo Van Rel 

Fleet News 

Fleet Food and wine 

Top Choice Drycleaners 

Thai Heath cafe 

Giacobazzi's 

Dar's Tandoori Grill 

Silverberry 

Zamazingo 

The Little Thai 

Palushi's Barbers 

Elements Salon 

Starbucks, South End Green 

Hampstead Tea Room 

Zara 

Hampstead Pharmacy 

Karma Bread 

House of Mistry 

Garden Gate 

Dominiques 

Icon Opticians 

Palm Nails 

Susan Wainwright 

Paradise 

Daunts Books 

Polly’s Tea Rooms 

AJ Fruiterers 

The Eye Place 

Pomona 

Daunt Books, Belsize Park 

Budgens, Belsize Park 

Everyman Cinema Belsize Park 

Pizza Express, Belsize Park 

Tish Bar & Restaurant 

Starbucks, Belsize Park 

Costa, Belsize Park 

Franco Manca, Belsize Park 

The George Pub 

Cass Art, Hampstead 

Everyman Cinema Hampstead 

Hampstead Butcher & Providore 

Crepes a la Carte, Kentish Town 

Vue Cinema - Finchley Road 

Odeon Camden 

Odeon Swiss Cottage 

Cheese & Wine Painting Club 

APPI Pilates 

Zumba by Val 

The Round House 

Brians Shoes 

Third Space 

Paty's Parties 

St John's Wood Drycleaning 

Aesop, Hampstead 

Kiehls, Hampstead 

Backs and Beyond, Chetwynd Rd 

B Bs Lashes, Malden Road 

Thank you to 
our main 
sponsor, Day 
Morris, for 
their contin-
ued support 
of the school. 
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